
Water Service Line 
Material Inventory 
Scheduled for 
December  
1–8, 2024

The City of Saint Paul 
is performing a water 
service line material 
inventory for all 
buildings served by 
the water utility. The 
City has contracted 
Kuna Engineering to 
assist with the survey. 

Learn more about current and 
upcoming Infrastructure Projects 
on Saint Paul Island at: 
https://projects.stpaulak.com

What is a Water Service Line?  
A water service line is the pipe that leads 
from the City of Saint Paul’s water main to 
your house or business. It is installed during 
the process of constructing a building and 
is the responsibility of the building owner or 
homeowner.  
Why is the City of Saint Paul performing 
the inventory?
The United States Environmental 
Protection Agency (EPA) Safe Water 
Drinking Act requires all public water 
systems to develop and maintain a water 
service line material inventory.
What will the City be looking at when 
they come to my house?  
Monty Baker, Water/Wastewater Operator, 
along with Brett Kirk with Kuna Engineering,  
 

will need access to your crawlspace or 
basement. They will only be observing, not 
making any repairs. They will photograph 
and document the piping, connections, 
and fittings. This survey will not require 
water to be turned off.

Which buildings will be surveyed?  
The City and Kuna Engineering will be 
conducting in-person surveys of about 95 
buildings in Old Town/Downtown. All other 
buildings in Up Town and New Town have 
already been evaluated through records 
and documents. 

When will they survey my house?
Before the Thanksgiving holiday, Monty 
Baker will be visiting each of the homes  to 
be surveyed to schedule a time that works 
best for you for the week of December 1-8. 

Questions and Answers

For more information about 
this project, scan this code:


